
 

                                                 

  Monday:  Pajama Day, Tuesday: Twin Day, Wednesday: 

College/Military Day, Thursday: Throwback Thursday/Decades, FRIDAY:  Lake Central Spirit Day. 

(Attire should conform to dress code policies at LCHS). 

  The next Student Council meeting will take place on Thursday, September 26th 

in room C324.  Come meet your newly elected officers and help decorate for the Homecoming tricycle race 

that will take place during the Pep Assembly on Friday.  If you have any questions or are unable to attend, 

please see Mrs. Combis for more details.

  Homecoming Week, beginning Sunday 

September 22 through Saturday, September 28, 2019 Chicagoland Popcorn will donate 25% of all sales 
from the Lake Central Plaza Store and the Merrillville store for LCEF for teacher grants. "LC Crunch and LC 
Twix Mix" popcorn flavors have been created for this event.  When purchasing” LC Crunch or LC Twix Mix” 
mention that you are from Lake Central and the LCEF receives 50%. 

 Representatives from Herff – Jones will be here on Friday, October 4th during 

lunches on Main Street to take Class of 2020 orders and cap and gown orders.  

School picture re-takes will be during lunch on October 10th and October 11th  

during lunches.  Students should turn in their original picture packet un-touched if they have one. 

 The 2019 "Tribe of Strength" Breast Cancer 

Awareness Shirts are now available for purchase through Hoosier Sports in Dyer, IN.  Please visit the 

link below to place an online order. 20% of Sales will be donated to the Cancer Resource Centre in 

Munster, IN.  This centre offers therapeutic care to all cancer patients and their families as they 

navigate through their journeys with cancer and treatments. Short sleeve, Long sleeve, and Polo style 

shirts are all available.  The 2019 shirt was designed by three LC survivors and community 

members.  Rose Kennedy (LCHS teacher), Julie Adams (LC parent), and Erin Novak (LCHS AP). 
https://hoosiersportsofamerica.com/t/breast-cancer-awareness 

 AP Test Registration is currently taking place. It is a two-step process this 

year beginning with the Total Registration link on the main high school web page, then log into your College 

Board account and “Join” your courses. Payment must be made by November 7th at 7am. Late fees/drop fees 

are $45/exam and apply to all students. More information can be found at https://lake-central.lcsc.us/wp-

content/uploads/sites/3/2019/08/AP_Testing_Information.pdf.  

  Lake Central supports NICK (Northwest Indiana Cancer Kids Foundation).   

September is National Childhood Cancer awareness month.  If you’d like to support NICK, see Mr. Volk in 
E117 to make a donation.  

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return. 
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